
  

 

Proceeding 420  

December 05, 2023 

 
By email only 
 
Concourse Petroleum Inc.  
Attention: Tina Fu        Attention: Kelvin Wright       
 
 
Attention: Edmund and Annie Pawluski  
 
    
Re:  Concourse Petroleum Inc. Applications 31800011, 31534392, 31534137 
  Hearing Date and Submission Schedule 
 
Dear parties: 

I am writing to you on behalf of the panel of hearing commissioners presiding over proceeding 420 (the 
panel).  

On November 15, 2023, the panel wrote to parties and offered two options for hearing dates. June 11, 12, 
and 13, 2024, held by video conference, or July 16, 17, and 18, 2024, held either via video conference or 
in person in Grande Prairie, or other appropriate location.   

On November 22, 2023, Concourse and the Wrights provided comments on their preferred hearing dates 
and location. The Pawluskis did not provide any comments. 

Both Concourse and the Wrights stated that they are available to attend a hearing from July 16 through 
July 18, 2024. Concourse stated that it prefers the hearing be held via video conference and Wrights 
stated that they can attend either via video conference or in person in Grande Prairie. 

The panel has decided to schedule the hearing from July 16 through 18, 2024, via video conference.  
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The panel has set the following schedule for hearing submissions. 

 

Submissions Deadline 

Concourse’s submission March 20, 2024 

Wrights and Pawluskis’ submissions May 8, 2024 

Concourse’s reply submission June 12, 2024 

Start of Hearing July 16, 2024 

 

Hearing Services offers information sessions that may benefit the parties in this proceeding. The first 
information session is called, ‘The Hearing Process – Submissions’ and second information session is 
called ‘The Hearing’.  A representative from Hearing Services will be in touch to discuss scheduling 
information sessions at the parties’ convenience.   

Submissions are due by 4:00 pm on the dates as specified by the schedule above. Submissions should be 
in PDF format, page numbered to match the PDF page number, bookmarked, and searchable (optical 
character recognition). 

Submission should be emailed to hearing.services@aer.ca, and copied to all other parties.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tara Wheaton 
AER Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: M. Lavelle, AER 
 

mailto:hearing.services@aer.ca

